
Tanya Jackson 

Ordean East Middle School 

  

Dear Tanya, 

  

Thank you for your application for the MCTM Teacher Incentive Grant. 

We are happy to notify you that, based on the recommendation of the MCTM 

Foundation, the MCTM Board is able to award you a grant for $1500 for your 

project Sphero: Imbedding Computer Science Principles into Science and Math. 

  

The payment is made upon receipts and approval that the grant was 

completed according to the proposal. Conduct the project during the current 

school year and submit a report sharing the standards that were a focus of the 

project, lesson activities, materials (including sources and costs), assessment 

activities and results, photos (within your district/institution guidelines), and ah 

ha’s by you or your students. Ideally, the report would be shared on MCTM’s 

Teacher Portal (see Resources Tab at http://www.mctm.org ) or in a MCTM 

Conference Presentation. 

  

We hope you will consider sharing your project at the 2019 MCTM Spring 

Conference 

Friday-Saturday, April 26-27, 2019 

DECC Convention Center, Duluth, MN 

The 2019 Spring Speaker Proposal Form can be accessed 

here http://mctm.org/speakerproposal.php 

Please submit the proposal by January 8, 2019. 

  

Please review the Teacher Incentive Grant 

Information http://www.mctm.org/incentivegrant.php and let us know if you 

need further clarification. 

  

Rosemary Heinitz, Chair 

MCTM Foundation Committee 

mctmfoundationchair@mctm.org 
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